


is made, irrespective of if the tenant or partner is forthcoming with that 
information.” 

 
There is no formal policy covering single tenant tenancies. When there is an additional 
person (or persons) living in a household for more than three months, the customer is 
required to notify Kāinga Ora. Customers can also request another person (including their 
partner) be added on to the tenancy agreement. These requests need to be discussed 
with the customers’ Housing Support Manager. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
 
 
 
 
  




